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As noted above Marshall Elizer, Director of Student Services, is returning to full-time teaching. 

He will be succeeded by Ted Davis. Miss Elizabeth Williamson will continue as Women's Counselor and 

Women's Residence Director. The student newspaper, The Spokesman, has been one of the best ever at 

Oxford. The Editor, Miss Cindy Luke, has been a real asset to the college. The Emory ‘70 was excellent. It 

was dedicated to Charles Burnett, Assistant Professor of Physical Education, whose fourteen years of 

service and dedication merit this honor.  

We have had four black students; their cooperation, their scholarship, and their leadership have 

been a blessing and an inspiration. I regret that all four of these students will be gone next year. Three 

will continue at Emory; one will transfer.  

Oxford's counseling service has been improved. Dr. Donald Broughton, who has been on leave, 

has come one afternoon and evening each week; we expect to continue this relationship next year. In 

addition Reverend Kent Anglin, formerly Pastor of the Oxford Baptist Church, has worked with us one 

hour each week. Members of the staff and of the faculty seek to help students meet and solve their 

emotional problems. We refer needy cases to the Psychological Center and/or Student Health at Emory.  

We are thrilled with the prospect of Candler Hall as a Student Center. It will be completed in 

time for use ln the fall quarter. We are grateful for this tremendous improvement in our physical plant.  

 

 


